
 

 

  

 

  
 

 

  

REMINDER 
Absentee & Retake Picture Day is on: 

Monday, March 1, 2021 

ABSENTEE & NEW STUDENTS: 
No payment is needed at this time. A few weeks after 
picture day, a proof will be sent home with your 
student that will include ordering instructions. 

RETAKE STUDENTS: 
If you are unhappy with your original photo and would 
like a retake, please bring your proof or your picture 
package to the camera on retake day. We will print a 
new proof or your original order with the new image. 
Please be aware that the retake photo replaces the 
original image. 

Forget to Order the Original Photo? 
Please visit our website at www.ordervgil.com and click 
on After Picture Day. Enter your child’s Ticket Code. If 
you need assistance, please call customer service. 

Always wear a smile! 
Van Gogh School Photographers, Inc. 

401 Cornell Ave. * Barrington * Illinois 60010 
847-382-2282 

www.ordervgil.com

